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December 4, 2019 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:56pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Gina Ellis, Judy Kerns and 
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for November, 2019 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $204,558.87 
 
Mr. Levey noted a meeting with Boonsboro and Triad Engineering at the spring house regarding weir repairs.  
 
Mr. Levey noted the leak detection in Town and that a leaking hydrant on Bedrock Circle was found.  
 
Mr. Levey discussed the spring house weir repair. He said that the plans are very comprehensive and should settle 
the area for 20 years. He said the repair could cost $125-175 thousand dollars.  
 
Mr. Levey noted the Water Advisory Board meeting on December 11. 
 
Mr. Levey discussed stipends for the Mayor & Council and Water Commission members. He presented a listing of 
Mayor & Councils in municipalities around the state and asked the other members to review and consider it. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Ken Lord, Mayor 

Barry Levey, Assistant Mayor 

Gina Ellis, Council Member 
Judy Kerns, Council Member 

Matthew Hull, Council Member 
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